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ARIZONA DEPARTMENT 
OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
@ 

1 1  10 West Washington Street a Phoenix, Arizona 8 5 0 0 7  
Janet Napolltano 

%& 
(602) 771 -2300 * www.azdeq.gov Stephen A. Owens 

Governor Director 

VIA FACSIMILE AND CERTIFIED M I L  
Return Receipt Requested 

November 15,2006 

Attention: John Brack, General Manager 
Phelps Dodge Siemta hc, 
6200 W. Duval Mine Road 
P.O. Box 527 
Grekn Valley, AZ 85622-0527 

Re: Mitigation Order on Consent, Docket No: P-50-06 - Work Plan 

Dear Mr. Brack: 

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) has reviewed the revised Work Plan 
addenda to the August 11,2006 Work Plan, including the revised schedule, and acknowledges 
receipt of the Health and Safety Plan sent on November 13,2006. Please consider this letter as 
an approval of the revised Work Plan. 

Please note that although Appendix D, Attachment A of the "Second Work Plan Addendum" 
proposes.installation of new monitoring wells by September 30,2007, ADEQ recommends that a 
minimum of two rounds of sampling should be conducted from such wells to provide 
representative data for the Aquifer Characterization Report scheduled for submittal on December 
31, 2007. 

Please call me at (602) 771-2209 if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia S. Campbell 
Manager, Water Quality Compliance Section 
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cc: Stuart M. Brown, President 
Bridgewater Group, Inc. 
4500 SW Kruse Way Suite 11 0 
Lake Oswego, or 97035 

Joan Card, Director, WQD, ADEQ 
Henry Darwin, Enforcement Coordinator, ADEQ 
Robert Casey, Manager, Enforcement Uait 
Moses Olade, Hydro 111, WQCS, ADEQ 
Michele Robertson, Manager, Groundwater Section 
Frank Smaila, EES, DWS, ADEQ 
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